
December 10, 1996 

Mr. Thomas Logue 
Assistant County Attorney 
Metro-Dade County 
111 N.W. 1st Street, 28th Floor 
Miami, FL 33128 

Dear Mr. Logue: 

H~NRIETTE MOED ROTH 
2121 North Bayshore Drive, Apt. 1413 

Miami, Florida 33137-5139 

(H) 305/573-0838 
(0) 305/375-4506 

Fax (0): 305/375-1157 

At last night's meeting of the Arch Creek Trust in Arch Creek Park, some Board Members brought up 
the disturbing fact that the North Miami Beach entrance to the historical Military Trail is being 
encroached upon by the abutting business enterprises, despite the clear understanding reached with the 
City of North Miami Beach and the adjacent property owners that existing access to the Park will be 
preserved to allow access from Biscayne Boulevard by school buses. 

I have been charged by the Board of the Arch Creek Trust to convey their dismay to you and to ask that 
you be good enough to get in touch with our counsel, Maureen Brody Harwitz, 305/891-3121, to discuss 
the steps needed to remedy the situation. Enclosed are copies of some correspondence the Trust sent to 
the city attorneys regarding this matter back in February 1995. 

Arch Creek Trust hereby cordially invites you to attend our Annual Holiday Party at the Park, 1855 N.E. 
135th Street, this coming Sunday, December 15, from 1 :00 to 4:00 p.m. Feel free to bring family and 
friends. I am told the weather will be warm and sunny. 

With best regards, 

Sincerely, 

encs. 
pc: Wesley Wilson, ACT President 

Maureen Harwitz, ACT Counsel 
Carol Helene, ACT Board Member 

act2.sam 


